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Forty church leaders and faculty of the Seventh-day Adventist Theological Seminary joined in a 
two-day conference at Andrews University on September 26 and 27 to explore avenues for 
collaboration in Doctor of Ministry education in North America. They examined a study done by 
the North American Division Research Center on attitudes and perspectives regarding DMin 
education, discussed vision for DMin education, heard and responded to an assessment report, 
processed a strategic plan for DMin education, examined the research modalities applied in 
DMin education, and discussed theological formation in DMin education. The group also 
interacted with coordinators on practical matters of delivery and quality. 
 

 
Dr. Skip Bell addresses the assembly in the 
Lincoln Room  
 

 
Six guests participated in a panel discussion 
moderated by Dr. Willie Oliver 
 

 
Hyveth Williams, James North, Ernie Furness 
and Ron Flowers in break-out session 

 
Mario Ceballos and Neftaly Ortiz give careful 
consideration to the survey results 
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